Meet our lovely class

I thought these names and photos might help you to talk with your child about their school day.











Clark

rk Benjamin

Lincoln

Parker

Ross











Christopher

Quinn

Kayla

Ruairidh

Jacob



Gym kit - shorts t-shirt and comfortable shoes - it's ok if their school trainers are suitable. Leave in school in a bag on peg. Returned home over holidays for washing.



Milk in school - if you'd like to order milk for your child during story time each day please do so via the school website.



From next week please bring in your blue book bags so that we can add homework tasks. These will be simple tasks for you to try at home related to our sounds and numbers.



If you need a blue book bag let me know via Seesaw or email me through the school email account.

Head Teacher:

Mrs L Walker

Depute Head Teachers:

Mrs A Dingwall Mr C Wilson Miss K MacPhie Mr K McKenzie

Mayfield Primary School

Stone Avenue Mayfield Dalkeith Midlothian EH22 5PB

Tel: 0131 663 0546 mayfield_ps@midlot hian.gov.uk Mayfield.mgfl.net

Be The Best We Can Be!





Newsletter 1 Oaks - SLC September 2022

Hi everyone,

As you know, my name is Jenny Danial and I am your children's specialist speech and language class teacher every day from Monday to Thursday. There are a few other key adults involved in your child's time in the Oaks. Mrs Blain (Monday and Tuesday) and Mrs Devers (Wednesday and Thursday) are our lovely and very talented early years practitioners. One of them is in the provision at all times. They take learning groups and they support the children at break times too. The children also see Mr Peacock, our gym teacher, on Wednesdays; Poppy, our drama teacher on Wednesdays and Mrs Dryden for a listening group and STEM group on Thursday afternoons.







Mrs Danial

Mrs Blain

Mrs Devers

I have really enjoyed catching up with most of you in your IEP meetings this week and look forward to meeting more of you again next week.

We have had a super start to the year. I cannot believe how settled the children are already. They are all making friends and playing well together and they are following our routines and getting their work done really sensibly. I am so very proud of them all.



Here's to a great year ahead,

Jenny Danial xx

it will be passed on to me.

Should you need to contact me any time at all please use either Seesaw or contact the school office directly by phone or email and



We encourage the children to bring in water bottles every day and drink from them regularly.



Please bring in a snack each day for break time.



Please bring in a suitable coat for the weather each day and please label them if you can so we can keep them safe for you.



It is really helpful if you can label clothes for us - especially school jumpers or clothes worn on gym days as they can get so easily muddled up. I have a sharpie in school if you don't have one a home. Let me know if you'd like me to initial their jumpers.



We have been told that the children in our class will be issued with their own individual i-pads after the October break, which they will eventually be able to take home and use for home learning. Very exciting!



Thank you to all of those parents who are engaging with Seesaw already. This will be how I communicate regularly with you about your child's progress and achievements and it will eventually be a place in which we set work tasks for school and home. If you are having any difficulty accessing Seesaw don't hesitate to get in touch with myself or Mrs Dryden.